
 
 

 

Chief Executive’s Statement on CORVID -19 

March 2020 

“There is no force like resilience and that is why we will make all effort during these uncertain 
times to continue services to all healthcare providers, patients, customers and our staff whilst 
underpinning our Supply Chain through proactive measures to maintain employment within the 
sector.” 

As of 17th March, MDTi will maintain normal presence in the office where at all possible, where this 
is not the case nominal cover will be undertaken and remote working will be done by staff. During 
this period, all meetings will move to a virtual format. We will continue to review this policy in line 
with government guidance. 

We have enacted our Business Continuity Plan, upgraded and tested our tools to work remotely and 
are confident we can work with all our stakeholders in an efficient and productive fashion to meet 
the high standards expected by them and us. We will monitor the situation as it evolves and will be 
in touch if we see any significant changes, please bear with us if you do experience any 
inconveniences over this period. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Prof Martin Levermore MBE DL 
Chief Executive Officer 
 


